
Carson Valley Women’s Golf Club 
Board Meeting  

May 5, 2020 

 
Meeting called to order via Zoom at 3 p.m. 
 
Attendees:  Gwynn Sadlier Guiette, Kathy Belvel, Jan Singyke, Kelly King, Rhonda McClelland 
 
Opening Day — May 19  
 
Kathy Belvel moved to set 2020 Opening Day as Tuesday, May 19. All approved.  
 
Kathy has placed on website a detailed COVID safe play guideline, which all players are responsible to 
read and follow. Everyone must call in to sign up for weekly play. Beginning at 8:26 a.m. each week, four 
tee times, eight minutes apart have been reserved. Tee times and foursomes are first come, first served — 
each person will be placed in next spot available in a foursome.  
 
No after-play socializing is allowed on CVGC grounds. Until club house is open to us, get-togethers at 
private residences for beverages was discussed. Kelly King offered for us to go to her place after this first 
tournament. 
 
COVID related restrictions will be continually evaluated by Beau and Manya and more (or less) leniency 
will be determined in coming weeks. 
 
Tournament Schedule and Scoring 
 
All tournaments are stroke play. The June 2 tournament has been changed to ‘Best Fifteen’. 
 
Everyone is encouraged to download CVGC app which will be utilized for scoring. One person in each 
foursome will record individual and group scores, which are then available live to Beau in the club house. 
If recording scores on hard-copy score card, the scores must be manually entered hole by hole into com-
puter system at the end of team’s play. 
 
At this time, High Sierra is canceled. 
 
Website and Email Updates 
 
Kathy will update the Website with pertinent information.  
 
Gwynn will send email to Club members. 
 
Next Meeting: TBD 
 
Meeting adjourned at 3:40. 
 
 
*********************** 
 
Respectfully submitted by Jan Singyke 
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